
 

 

March 18, 2020 

All Sheriff’s Offices, Municipal Law Enforcement Agencies & Emergency Management Officials 

Subject:  COVID-19 Emergency Order  

Dear Law Enforcement Officer/Emergency Management Official: 
 
The bearer of this letter is contracted by Publix Super Markets, Inc. and engaged in activities in 
response to COVID-19. Please grant them permission to travel to/from Publix locations for the 
purpose of store, site and/or equipment maintenance.  It is requested that this permission be 
extended to all hours and conditions (after governmental damage assessments) to include curfews. 
 
The bearer of this letter must also present to you the following:  

 A government issued photo identification, such as a driver's license or state issued ID card 
 An employer issued picture identification card, name badge or Publix business card 
 Copy of Publix re-entry certificate or MOA for local state/area 
 A stated or demonstrated business need or work order documentation 
  

Should you need to confirm the identity and business intentions of any individual presenting 
himself or herself as a representative of Publix, please contact the Publix Manager of Maintenance 
Programs, Armand Cotnoir at (813) 967-7417.  Alternatively, you may also contact the Publix Facility 
Services Contact Center at (888) 322-5454 (press 1, then ask for a supervisor).   

Sincerely, 

Bob McGarrity 
Vice President – Facility Services 
Cell (813)334-1150 
Office (863) 688-1188 ext. 33555 

 


